105 Anapamu Street, Santa

County of Santa Barbara Barbara

one COUNTY | one FUTURE

Legislation Text

File #: 12-00835, Version: 1

Receive and file a report on Emergency Permit 12EMP-00000-00005, issued September 6, 2012, which
authorized the temporary relocation of four trailers (three trailers used as offices and one trailer used as a
laboratory) outside the blast zone of the POPCO Gas Processing Facility and the ExxonMobil Oil Treatment
Plant, Assessor Parcel Number 081-220-014, in the Las Flores Canyon at 12050 Calle Real, near U.S. Highway
101, Third District.
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